
                 

     
  

 
     

 
   
     

   
 
    

 
   

 

Summary: Alleged Sexual Assault at Grand Canyon 
National Park 

Report Date: September 16, 2020 Report Number: 18-0762 

The OIG investigated a complaint by a National Park Service (NPS) employee who, in 2018, 
alleged that another NPS employee sexually assaulted them while they were both stationed at the 
Grand Canyon National Park (GRCA) in 2003. 

We found insufficient evidence to substantiate the allegation. 

This is a summary of an investigative report we issued to the NPS Acting Director. 
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